
From: Donald Umberger
To: Silva, Rachel
Subject: RE: PPP Act 14 Letter
Date: Saturday, October 17, 2015 11:20:10 AM

Hello Rachel,
                We did receive the July 20, 2015 letter.
                                                                Donald Umberger,  Secretary Treasurer, South Annville
 Township, Lebanon County.
 

From: Silva, Rachel [mailto:Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 10:39 AM
To: dhumberger@southannville.com
Subject: PPP Act 14 Letter
 
Hello Donald,
 
Thank you for speaking with me this morning.  As promised, please find attached the letter
 that was sent to South Annville Township on July 20 2015 as the Act 14 Notification for the
 Pennsylvania Pipeline Project.  If you recall having received this letter, please respond to this
 email and confirm for me that you did in fact receive it.  If for some reason you do not think
 you received this letter, please also let me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rachel
 
Rachel E. Silva | Biologist II
Direct (716) 849-9419 ext. 123 | Business (716) 849-9419 | Mobile (716) 319-7440 | Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com
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